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Confirmation of Employment and Authorisation to act as 
requestor on behalf of Animal Law Reform (“ALRSA”) in 

terms of Promotion of Access to Information Act  
2 of 2000 (“PAIA”) 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

13 December 2023 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
RE: Confirmation of Employment and authorisation to act as requestor on behalf of Animal 
Law Reform (“ALRSA”) in terms of Promotion of Access to Information Act 2 of 2000 
(“PAIA”) 

 
Animal Law Reform South Africa (“ALRSA”), hereby confirms the employment of   

 as a full time Legal Researcher in ALRSA’s corporate accountability programme.  
has been employed in this position since 1 December 2022.  

 
ALRSA is requesting records from various key stakeholders in the egg industry in terms of the 
Promotion of Access to Information Act 2 of 2000 (“PAIA”) for reasons provided for in the 
correspondence attached to this letter. 
 
This letter therefore confirms that  is authorised to act as a requestor on behalf of 
ALRSA in terms of the requirements set out in PAIA, in as far as it relates to the programme detailed 
above.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

Animal Law Reform South Africa 

For any queries relating to this letter, please email:   




